WESTWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL
June 10, 2015

Agenda Item #6

MOTION REGARDING THE IMPLEMENTATION OF STOP SIGNS AT THE INTERSECTION OF LE CONTE AND LEVERING

There is a large amount of foot traffic in the intersection of Le Conte Ave and Levering Ave. Right now, there is a crosswalk connecting the Chevron Gas Station and the other side of Levering, but there is not a demarcated crosswalk from the Gas Station to the North Village on the east side of the street. The line at the STOP sign at this intersection is not clear enough and it proves to be dangerous to pedestrians crossing who cross this street to get to and from Westwood Village.
Due to this situation, the WWNC highly recommends that the Department of Transportation add stop signs to help pedestrians cross safely and indicate to drivers where to stop their cars. We also urge Councilman Paul Koretz to fully utilize his influence as our elected representative to advocate installing stop signs into the proposed area in Westwood.
[image: image1.png]



